
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs E. Abbott  

Afterschool Provision 
Our afterschool provision is up 
and running. We offer 2 hours 
of provision: running from 
3.15pm - 5.15pm;  
costs as follows: -  
3.15pm - 4.15pm £4.50  
3.15pm - 5.15pm £9.00 
If you would like your child to 
access this please contact the 
office.  
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Attendance 
Good attendance and punctuality 
are important for children’s 
academic progress and social 
interaction with peers. If you need 
any advice or support please speak 
to Mrs Johnson, Mrs Abbott or 
your child’s class teacher.    
 

 
 

Twitter  

Don’t forget to follow our school 

Twitter account and class accounts 

to see what is happening 

throughout the Academy.  
 

Risk Assessment 

Our Risk Assessment is available 

on the website. Updates will be 

added that reflect Government 

Covid guidance so please look out 

for these. 

https://www.greystone.outwood

.com/covid-19 
 

Mental Wellbeing     

The Outwood Mental Wellbeing 

website provides a comprehensive 

range of services available to both 

children and parents. Please visit 

the school website and click on the 

Green Mental Wellbeing button.  

 
 

 

Curriculum Talent Awards 

Congratulations to all our 

Curriculum Talent Award 

nominees and winners from last 

half term. We are very proud of 

you all and look forward to 

finding out who will be 

nominated for the Spring Term. 

 

  
 
 

Uniform reminder  

A polite reminder that the 
Outwood Primary Academy 
Greystone uniform consists of: 
purple sweatshirt or cardigan 
(with school logo); white polo t-
shirt; grey skirt or trousers; grey 
socks or tights and black shoes 
(not boots or trainers). 

 
 
There is a no jewellery policy in 
school so please ensure that only 
sensible wrist watches are worn, 
no other jewellery is permitted, 
including plastic earrings. 

 

 
7th -13th February 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
8th February  
Safer Internet Day  
 
18th February 
Last Day of term 
 
28th February 
First day back 
 
3rd March 
World Book Day 
More Information will follow 
about World Book Day.  
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